π 0 Σ	NAME & TITLE	LAURIE FEINBERG, ACTING DIRECTOR	CITY of	1
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 8 <sup>TH</sup> FLOOR, 417 EAST FAYETTE STREET	BALTIMORE	CITY
	SUBJECT	CCR #2018-0078 Informational Hearing Coordination of CitiWatch and ATVES and DAS Installations	MEMO	



DATE:

November 2, 2018

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 North Holliday Street

City Council Bill (Resolution) #18-0078 has been introduced for the purpose of calling on representatives from various City Departments to appear before the Council to testify on how DAS and ATVES installations can ease the burden of cost of installation of additional CitiWatch cameras.

The Department of Planning is supportive of any collaboration by which equipment providing for a public service, such as CitiWatch cameras, may be installed in coordination with small cell antennas located within the City's right-of-way. In addition to potential cost savings, coordinating these programs can cause less disturbance to the public if the appropriate infrastructure can be installed concurrently. The Department of Planning supports this resolution.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban Design Division at 410-396-8358.

## LF/ewt

## attachment

Mr. Pete Hammen, Chief Operating Officer

Mr. Jim Smith, Chief of Strategic Alliances

Ms. Karen Stokes, Mayor's Office

Mr. Colin Tarbert, Mayor's Office

Mr. Kyron Banks, Mayor's Office

The Honorable Edward Reisinger, Council Rep. to Planning Commission

Mr. William H. Cole IV, BDC

Mr. Derek Baumgardner, BMZA

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration

Ms. Sharon Daboin, DHCD

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC

Mr. Josh Taylor, DOT

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services

Mr. Ervin Bishop, Council Services